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Greetings from SITAIBA 2023  Chairs

In emerging technologies,  artificial  intelligence (AI) and network security have become the

primary trends, and upcoming research will also focus on advancing these techniques and strategies.

The  2nd  International  Conference  on  Security  and  Information  Technologies  with  AI,  Internet

Computing and Big-data Applications (SITAIBA 2023) will be held on December 7-9, 2023, at the

General  Teaching  Building,  Chihlee  University  of  Technology,  New Taipei  City,  Taiwan.  The

conference  aims  to  strength  the  international  academic  cooperation  and  communications,  and

exchange updated information, research ideas and practical experience with each other. It focuses on

providing a  platform for researchers,  engineers,  academicians  as well  as industrial  professionals

from all over the world to present their research results and development activities in Security and

Information Technologies with AI, Internet Computing and Big-data Applications. We are delighted

to invite two keynote speakers, Prof. Koji Nakao from NICT Japan and Prof. Heung Youl Youm

from Soonchunhyang University, Korea, who are proficient in the research of both network security

and big-data applications, to share their in-depth research and insights. After rigorous paper review

process, this year we accepted 48 excellent technical papers from a lot of paper submissions around

the world to be presented in the conference.

Here, we would like to express our gratitude to ESAM, Chihlee University of Technology,

National Institute of Cyber Security, and all sponsors and organizers who support our conference.

Without their assistance, the conference would not have been so successful.

We warmly welcome all attendees to the conference, and hope that you can gain a lot of new

knowledge and research inspirations through the conference, and have a pleasant time staying in

Taiwan.  Your  participation  makes  a  valuable  contribution  to  the  continuous  growth  and

improvements of our conference. 

Thank you again for your participation.
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